04.07.2023 
By apologizing for the delay in responding to your request attached to this e-mail (I quote the subject of the request for information) “Copy of opinions provided by IMO regarding the re-opening of the procedures by the Appeal Chamber following the adjudication of the case by the European Court of Human Rights”, we inform you that no opinion from the International Monitoring Operation (ONM) has been submitted at the Special Appeal Chamber.
 
Based on Article B, paragraph 3/b of the Annex to the Constitution, the international observer of IMO submits findings and opinions on the cases that are examined by the Commission and by the Special Appeal Chamber. Pursuant to article 49, paragraph 11 of the law 84/2016 “On the transitional re-evaluation of judges and prosecutors in the Republic of Albania”, the written opinion given by the international observers of the IMO is considered a conclusion given for a concrete circumstance during the re-evaluation process or arising from the facts in particular cases.
 
Referring to the above, no opinion has been submitted to the Appeal Chamber by IMO according to the provisions of the above-mentioned articles.
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